
From: Soura, Christian
To: Duncan, Debra <DDuncan@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 12/16/2013 1:09:08 PM
Subject: RE: changes still pending as of 12-13-13.docx

Attachments: (2013-12-16) FY 2014-15 Proviso Status (v29).xlsx

                OK, thanks.  Working off of the “changes still pending” file, here are some follow-ups, which the attached 
sheet now reflects:
 

·         Let’s use your text for 1A.35, except delete “National Board Supplements.”
·         I sent you 7.5 and 7.6 on Friday afternoon.
·         On 11.16, it’s OK to use what CHE provided.
·         On 38.19, just delete the final sentence.
·         On 65.18, amend as we did last year (deleted the specific reference to $4/day and let agency set the rate).
·         On 78.2, delete the final sentence.
·         On 99.12, they’re paying off the loan this year now, so this is now a Delete.
·         117.98 and 117.99 are “no action” now.

 
As an FYI, I’ve drafted a rewrite of 1.80 that’s over at the Department of Revenue for review.  I should be able 

to get that to you in a couple of days.  Still working on the others…
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Duncan, Debra 

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 12:28 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: changes still pending as of 12-13-13.docx
 
Christian, 
 
Attached is a document which shows the Proviso decisions I still show as pending from your spreadsheets as well as 
any that I wasn’t clear on the change.
 
I have also attached the full proviso document as amended so far.
 
 
Debra
 
Debra Duncan
dduncan@budget.sc.gov
803-734-0641
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